
OCLC is committed to enabling use of WorldCat.org by all users, and accessibility is an important 
consideration in our product development. Our work on 2021 enhancements to WorldCat.org includes 
redesigned pages on the WorldCat.org website that comply with current accessibility guidelines. We 
appreciate receiving feedback about accessibility of the current site and encourage users to revisit 
WorldCat.org later in 2021. For further accessibility compliance details, contact accessibility@oclc.org. 
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